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FAQSs

I'm interested in supporting this
kaupapa, how do | find out more?

Contact us through ‘Ask about this service’ and
one of our team will be in touch.

Am | able to specify which board |
would like to support?

Absolutely! Please let us know if there is a
specific board (or boards) you would like to
support, and the reason they would benefit from
this programme. We are also happy to select a
board on your behalf.
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What is the cost to support one
board through the six-month
programme?

$10,000 per board. This covers up to 10 board
members.

When does the programme start?

There will be two cohorts running in 2024. One
will begin in February, and one beginning in June.

I'm keen to help! When do | need to
let you know by?

Ka rawe! Supporters for the first programme
intake (Feb-Aug) will need to let us know by the
end of October please.

However, we'd love to hear from you as early as
possible to help us plan the best possible
programme for our NFP communities!



